

St Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School

Glastonbury Road | Stretford | Manchester | M32 9PD t. 0161 912 2906 | f. 0161 749 7461 | text. 07860 005 074 e. sthughoflincoln.admin@trafford.gov.uk w. www.st-hughlincoln.trafford.sch.uk

Friday 3rd July

Head Teacher: Mr M. Mountcastle

Dear Parents/Carers

Mrs Doherty

I am sure you will join me in congratulating Mrs Doherty and her family following the arrival of their son, Liam Terence. All is well and Mrs Doherty has even been in with Liam to see the children.

Tim Sutton

Tomorrow some boys and girls will represent school in our annual Tim Sutton football tournament at Davyhulme School from 12pm. Tim was a pupil here in Year 4 when he tragically died and each year we hold the tournament in his memory near his birthday. Today he would have been 19. Please remember him and his family in your prayers and if you can, please come along to support our children.

Reading and Library Books

As the end of term approaches please could I ask all reading and library books be returned to school. During the last week of term reading books will not be sent home to assist us with a stocktake. Thank you for your cooperation.

Picnic in The Park

Some of the Friends suggested having a 'free event' and they decided to have a picnic a week on Sunday 12th July in Victoria Park. It is a free opportunity to get together as the children play and there will be no stalls or fundraising. It will take place between 12 and 3pm in the field outside the tearoom near to the large play area by the entrance gate on Victoria Road. The tearoom will be open and is run by park volunteers and serves tea, coffee juices and biscuits for a donation to the Friends of Victoria Park. So bring a picnic and let's hope the weather is kind.

Tweet

We now tweet and if you would like to follow us it is @StHughPrimary.

Yours sincerely

M Mountcastle





